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Taverham High School, a limited company registered in England and Wales under company number 08204680 

 4 March 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As part of our annual RAGFest fundraiser, the Sixth Form Leadership Team, with the help of tutor group 7S, 
are holding a movie night. This will take place on Monday 14 March 2022 from 4pm to 6pm in the Drama 
Studio and they will be showing the film Wonder. All proceeds will be donated to this year’s chosen 
RAGFest charity, Diabetes UK. 
 
Entry has been priced at £2.50 payable via Wisepay. Please be aware numbers are limited and tickets will 
be allocated on a first-come-first-served basis. 
 
We will be selling popcorn, sweets and soft drinks so would encourage students to bring small amounts of 
cash should they wish to purchase anything.   
 
If your child would like to attend the event, please complete and return the form below no later than 
Friday 11 March 2022. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 

Katherine Johnson – Head of School 
On behalf of the 

 

 
..........................................................................................................................................................................................  

RAGFest Movie Night – Monday 14 March 2022 

Please complete and return to main reception by Friday 11 March 2022 

 

Student name ...................................................................................................... Tutor Group ............................  

 

 I confirm I have paid £2.50 via WisePay 
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